Kinki Lai (7A)

New Young Post to help you hone English skills

The overall pass rate in English of A-Level students this year was lower than last year. To a certain extent, it is related to the mother-tongue policy.


Although mother-tongue teaching is helpful to students, they don’t have as many opportunities to explore English as their counterparts in EMI schools.


Students from Chinese-medium schools should practise English more and develop confidence. Practice makes perfect. Students from Chinese-medium schools can do as well as those from EMI schools if they work hard. 




You’ve picked a hot topic, Kinki. There can be no denying that the more you use English, the better your English will be.


Whether you are studying at an EMI or a CMI school, the Young Post is a valuable tool to help you improve your English.


The Young Post team has been working very hard over the summer to make the newspaper even better. We’ve got a cool, new design and great new content. We are looking for readers to come to the Post on August 9 and tell us what they think about the new product. 

Kate, Editor
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